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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 

 

 

 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 
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Dear Parents and Carers of our KS2 Children 

 

 

On Thursday 1st July our catering team – Miquill, will be setting up a healthy food station, and ‘Smoothie 

Bike’. The team will conduct a 5-10 minute talk to each class regarding the importance of a healthy diet.  

 

 

After this, the children have an option to make a healthy smoothie from the items on the food station. 

The class can as a collective decide what fillings they would like in their smoothie, come up with a name 

for it and also have a go at blending it on the ‘Smoothie Bike’. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 

Headteacher 
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